
HCS does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age or other protected classes in its programs and activities and 
provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding 

the non-discrimination policies: Robbin G. Ruth, Executive Director, Human Resources, One Franklin Street, Hampton, VA 23669 757–727–2000. 

Wednesday, October 30, 2024
5:30-7:30 pm

Hampton Roads Convention Center
Exhibit Hall C 

Students must register for a barcode
before attending.

Registration Link:
https://app.strivescan.com/registration

Registration QR Code

An opportunity for 
students to gather 
information from 

college admissions 
representatives from 

all across the country.


